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MOTION REGARDING THE NOMINATION OF THE AUDITOR FOR THE
FISCAL YEAR OF 2017

Whereas, the audited financial statements prepared by FL Fuller Landau LLP were
approved in the October Legislative Council meeting;

Whereas, the decision for an auditor needs to be approved by members at-large during a
General Assembly;

Be it resolved, that FL Fuller Landau LLP is chosen as the Auditor for the 2017 fiscal year.
Moved by:

Niall Carolan (VP Finance)
Ben Ger (President)

Motion Regarding the Nomination of the Auditor for the Fiscal Year of 2017, 11-03-2016 | 1



